
                                                                         PRAISES 
 
Thank you so much for your prayers over this past month, God continues to lead as we 
follow Him in this calling to reach the lost in Cambodia with the Gospel! We are thrilled 
to share the exciting updates from the month of May, a time marked by God's 
faithfulness and provision in our lives and ministry journey. 
 
First and foremost, we are overjoyed to report that our prayers have been answered, and 
our $7,100 for tickets and shipping has been fully paid for! It's truly humbling to 
witness the Lord's provision through the generosity of partners like you. 
 
Throughout the month, we had the privilege of participating in wonderful mission 
conferences and visiting churches in Texas, Oklahoma, and Indiana. Each opportunity 
allowed us to share our ministry vision and connect with new partners, bringing our 
church support to nearly 70%. Your unwavering prayers and support have been 
instrumental in reaching this milestone, and we are deeply grateful for your steadfast 
commitment. 
 
One of the most significant highlights of May was the precious time spent with our 
Cambodian ministry partners, Pilot and Siela. Together, we attended the BBFI May 
meeting and enjoyed fellowship with Harvest Baptist Church in Claremore, OK. These 
moments of strategizing, planning, and deepening our relationships were invaluable, 
reminding us of the beauty of partnership in the kingdom work. 
 
 
                                                                     PRAYERS 
 
Looking ahead, we invite you to join us in prayer as we prepare to make our setup costs 
visible for prayer and donations in the coming month. These costs include various 
logistical aspects of our move to Cambodia, such as home setup, language school fees, 
vehicle expenses, and more. Your continued prayers and support mean the world to us 
as we trust God to provide for each need according to His perfect plan. 
 
Thank you, from the depths of our hearts, for standing with us in faith and partnership. 
Your prayers and generosity are not only impacting our ministry but also touching lives 
for eternity. May the Lord richly bless you for your faithfulness. 
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CONNECT

- For a productive summer in Cambodia 

while we look to accomplish many things. 

 

- For the salvation of a lady named Jessica 

that we met yesterday. She claims to have 

left Christianity for Buddhism. 

 

- For more ministry partners to join in the call 
to take the Gospel to Cambodia!

- That God would begin to provide partners 

to help meet our setup cost needs. 

 

- For a great rest of May and June with 

churches and new partners before we leave. 

 

- For more opportunities to share the Gospel 
with people while still in America. 

We were incredibly blessed by our time 

spent with Harvest BC in OK!

Some of the wonderful people at Trinity 

BC's Mission Conference! 

Time with Pilot, Seila, and our whole 

family!


